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Monday, April 6, 2020

For Immediate Release:  Sioux Center Chamber to Host Virtual Chamber Meeting on Employment Law Tips: COVID-19

The business community is invited to attend the Chamber’s Virtual Chamber Meeting on Thursday, April 9 from 2-3 pm.  The topic will be Employment Law Tips: COVID 19 and presented by Heather R. Springer, Attorney with Woods, Fuller, Schultz & Smith, PLC.  

Employers are facing extreme economic hardship due to the shutdowns mandated by COVID-19. In response, Congress has very recently passed two new major laws, which became effective almost immediately.  Employers want and need to know what their new obligations are and what their options are for help.  Both new laws, the Family First Coronavirus Response Act and the Cares Act, offer employers help, but of course it is complicated.  We will talk through the major obligations and options available to employers as well as other options employers have in maintaining their businesses and protecting their employees. 

 

Topics covered include:

Compliance with the Families First Coronavirus Response Act to Attain the Corresponding Tax Credits 

Workforce Reductions -Furloughs and Reduction of Hours

Cares Act: Payment Protection Program: who is eligible and what generally is offered

The meeting is free and will take place via ZOOM meetings. After registering, participants will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. Pre-registration is required by emailing admin@siouxcenterchamber.com or calling 712-722-3457.

